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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
‘We Are Newstead’ Day – Friday 4 April 2025 
 
I'm excited to share with you our plans of ‘We Are Newstead’ Day which will take place on Friday 4 April. 
 
‘We Are Newstead’ Day is a celebration of the diversity of our students, and we would like all students to 
take part! Students are encouraged to come into school wearing something which reflects their identity: this 
could mean wearing cultural clothes which reflect their heritage or wearing an outfit which reflects their 
interests and enthusiasms. We will be asking for an optional donation of £1 for the British Red Cross.  
 
There will be a variety of cultural events taking place throughout the day including musical performances at 
lunchtime and our ever-popular charity Spring Fair in the Sports Hall.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with this event. Cultural day is an important 
opportunity for our community to celebrate our diversity and come together in support of a worthy charity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Lewis 
Deputy Headteacher 


